
RECEIVED 
ESlS DOCKET ROO94 

Ob JAN 30 PH 7: 08 

FSIS Docket Clerk 
Docket 03-025IF 
Room 102, Cotton Annex 
300 12th and C Street SW. 
Washington, DC 20250-3700 

2005 Split Rail Drive 
Virginia Beach VA 23453 

{ ‘ y  January 25,2004 
/7 !.’* 

-2 

To Whom It May Concern: 

In response to the call for public comment on the recent ban on the slaughter of downed 
cattle, we would like to add our support for this move and a hope that the USDA will 
extend the ban to include other species such as sheep and pigs. 

Not only will this ban provide some incentive for the beef industry to pay more attention 
to how safe its procedures are, it will also hopehlly lead to the greater compassionate 
treatment for these forgotten animals, who suffer daily under unimaginable conditions. 

We implore the officials at the USDA to continue to push for these common-sense 
provisions to put in place concerning the food industry in this country. The costs will be 
minor when compared to the potential crises being averted. 

Thanks for your consideration 
I- 

of these comments, 
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